8 CAPITAL PLAN 2004/2005 (AN484-2004)

Reference is made to Article VIlI(c) of the minute of meeting of this Committee of 22nd November
2004 when it was remitted to the Director of Leisure and Arts to review the Department’s proposed
Capital Plan commitments in light of an unsuccessful bid for ERDF funding to support the
redevelopment of McManus Galleries.

Subsequent to the Committee decision, a successful appeal was made which has resulted in an
award of £600,000 to the McManus Galleries redevelopment. As a result of this, the Department’s
existing Capital Plan commitment can be met.

The Committee is asked to note the position.
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